The Colorado County Clerk’s Association has submitted comments, which | support, for the Proposed
Election Rules, Notice dated 6/30/21. In addition, | would like to request that Proposed Rules 7.7.1
through 7.7.10 be redacted and consideration be given to developing a task force to assess and make
recommendations for State of Colorado Signature Verification Audit procedures/model. Such task force
was developed for the Risk Limiting Audit, which is touted as a national model, and Colorado is in a
position to do the same for signature verification audit procedures. A task force could outline
objectives, review the equipment, systems and procedures already in place within multiple counties,
look at statistical analysis and criteria, assess SCORE development and timelines, etc.

Thank you for your consideration, Janice K. Vos Caudill, Pitkin County Clerk and Recorder



